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January, 21th - January 24th, 2025 

Week 19 
FRANKLIN FALCONS 

franklinphoneticschool.com 
"2011 Blue Ribbon School” 

Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day 
                                                                                         

Upcoming Events 
January 
Picture Retakes - 1/27 
 
February 
8th Grade State Capitol trip - 2/12 
Kindergarten Pictures - 2/12 
President’s Day (no school) - 2/17 
 

theYearbook 
$21.00 

   Online orders available 
Forms are in the junior High office and are 

going to be sent home with the students. Cash 
or Checks only (made out to Franklin Phonetic 

School) 
   
Absences: Franklin Parents and Guardians - Please 
email the school to excuse your child's absence. Include 
your child's name, grade, dates they will be absent, and 
the REASON for their absence.  
chrisbronson@fppspv.net  
 
Reminder:  Please do not drop your children off 
at the Jr. High office before 8:15 a.m. Drop off 
before 8:15 must be on the other side of the 
school.  
 
Reminder to Parents and Guardians: You must 
bring your blue card to dismissal to pick up 
your child(ren). These procedures are in place 
for the protection of all students and will be 
strictly enforced.   
 
Remember that you can access your child’s grade 
through the Tyler SIS parent portal. 

 
Hello Franklin Families! 
 
We wanted to give you an update on the 
remediation and remodeling process. 
Unfortunately, we did hit a bit of a snag last 
week when construction accidently cut a 
line to our fire sprinkler system. This is 
going to slow our process down just a bit, 
but we are still hoping to get our classes 
moved back by sometime in February. 
While we are frustrated with the timeline 
and concerned about those teachers and 
students that have been misplaced, we are 
grateful for the attention to detail that our 
remediation team has given as, in the long 
run, the safety of our staff and students is 
our number one priority. We thank you for 
your continued patience and support.  
 
Dr. Kristen Goode 
Principal 
 
​ ​ ​  

ORDER A FRANKLIN T SHIRT! 
 

T-Shirt Antics has Franklin themed spirit wear 
available for purchase (tshirts, hoodies, etc.). 
Please click the link below to view all the 
options and to order your own Franklin spirit 
wear. Those who wish to pay using something 
other than Paypal can contact the company 
directly to place an order.  
http://www.companycasuals.com/FranklinPhonetics 
 
Attention 5th - 8th Grade Parents 
We did a surprise backpack check on Friday in 
grades 5-8. Thank you to all of our students 
who have been diligently handing in their cell 
phones and refraining from bringing 
perfumes/colognes or any other unacceptable 
items to school. Great job, Franklin Students!  
 
 
 

mailto:chrisbronson@fppspv.net
http://www.companycasuals.com/FranklinPhonetics


 
Spring State Testing Information: 
 
The AASA testing schedule is as follows:  

-​ April 8​​ ​ 3rd- 8th grade 
Writing test 

-​ April 15 ​ ​ 3rd - 8th grade ELA  
and Math Part 1 

-​ April 16​ ​ 3rd - 8th grade ELA 
and Math Part 2 

-​ April 8​​ ​ 3rd grade Oral 
Reading Fluency 
 

The AzSci testing schedule is as follows:  
-​ April 3​​ ​ 5th & 8th grade  

 
Thank you students that participated in the 
spelling bee. Congratulations to Silas S. who 
got first place and Miles H. who got second. 


